
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to join us for a Phonics meeting. During the meeting, we will be 

discussing how we teach Phonics, our approach to reading and we will be providing 

useful documents for you to take home.  

 

Here at Birklands, we follow the Little Wandle Letters and Sounds Revised scheme. We 

would like to introduce this scheme to new parents, and provide reminders and support to 

parents of children that have now transitioned into Year 1. As a parent/carer, you have a 

huge impact on your child’s reading journey and we feel this is a great opportunity for you 

to ask any questions and to find out how you can further support your child at home. 

  

These meetings will take place in the lower hall. Please find the dates below.  

 

Reception parents/carers: Monday 23rd September 2024 at 2:30pm. This meeting will be 

held by Miss Stretton and Miss Tanner.  

 

Year One parents/carers: Tuesday 24th September 2024 at 2:45pm. This meeting will be 

held by Miss Lounds, Mrs Henderson and Miss Scrivener.  

 

If you have any questions about Phonics before then, please do not hesitate to come and 

ask. The Little Wandle Webpage has fantastic videos and important information for you. 

Please access this using the link 

 

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/  

 

Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to seeing you.  

 

EYFS team and KS1 team.  
 

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/

